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10th June 2021 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the full time and permanent post of Nursery Teacher at Stoneygate 

Nursery School.  

We are looking for an enthusiastic nursery teacher with high expectations to join our hard-working staff 

team. All our staff go the extra mile and we are looking for another member of our ambitious school 

family, who will do the same. We always strive to achieve the very best in all we do and the successful 

candidate will be supported by a strong team of staff and governors.  

Visits to the school are encouraged. Prospective candidates are welcome to visit the school on Tuesday 

22nd June 2021. Please contact the school to arrange a time. Protective Covid-19 measures are in 

place.  

Applications should be returned to the Headteacher. 

 

Closing date for applications: 25th June 2021 

 

Interviews/ observations: 7th July 2021 

 

We look forward to receiving applications from enthusiastic and hard-working candidates. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs A Cooper 

Associate Headteacher 
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